

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

2<sup>nd</sup> October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



## Reception Class Individual & Sibling Pupil Photograph Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> October 2017

As you may be aware, the children will be having their individual and sibling photographs taken on Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> October. We would therefore ask, that on this occasion, the children come to school in their normal winter uniform and not in their PE kits, as is the normal practice on a Thursday.

Thank you, in advance for your help.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher





